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Alexander Gunyon

From: Paul Newman 
Sent: 02 June 2024 17:21
To: Consultations
Subject: I object to W4 Brooklands Farm

Categories: Blue category

--Email From External Account-- 

Dear sir/Madam 
I object to the planned W4 Brooklands Farm development. The roads are already overcrowded, the seas are often 
polluted due to the amount of sewage and the schools, doctors, dentists etc already have long waiting lists. Please 
could these plans be reconsidered and an alternative site be found. 
Best regards  
Paul Newman 

  
 

 
Sent from Outlook for iOS 

 You don't often get email from Learn why this is important  




